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EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Parish Mass Book Vol 2 Year C p117f - Sunday 31 July 2022 

  

MASSES DURING THE WEEK Readings and Mass texts visit www.universalis.com 
 Sunday 
31 July 

9.30 am  
EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 
Missa pro populo 

GOOD SHEPHERD 
CHURCH 

Monday 
01 Aug 

Private 
Mass 

St Alphonsus Liguori, 
Bishop and Doctor of the 

Church 
  

Tuesday 
02 Aug 

 
St Eusebius of Vercelli, 

Bishop 
  

+ 
Wednesday 

03 Aug 
 NO MASS TODAY - 

GOOD SHEPHERD 
CHURCH 

Thursday 
04 Aug 

 St John Vianney, Priest   

Friday 
05 Aug 

 
Dedication of the Basilica of 

St Mary Major 
  

Saturday 
06 Aug 

10.00am 
THE TRANSFIGURATION OF 

THE LORD FEAST 
For Naidu family 

GOOD SHEPHERD 
CHURCH 

Sunday 
07 Aug 

9.30 am  
NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 
Missa pro populo 

GOOD SHEPHERD 
CHURCH 

 
 

+ PLEASE NOTE - NO MASS WEDNESDAY 03 AUGUST 
PARISH NEWSLETTER Please submit notices (by Wednesday 8pm) - to Fr Larkin by email at 
pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 
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DENIS WHITESIDE It is with great sadness that I let you know of the death of Denis 
Whiteside who died last Thursday (21 July). Denis was an active member of the Good 
Shepherd Parish until he moved away in 1995, leading the Parish Forum and SVP during this 
time. Please pray for the repose of Denis’s soul and for his family and friends at this time. 
Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon him. May he rest in 
peace. Amen. 
 
THE LUNCHEON CLUB has now closed for the summer break and will reopen on 
Wednesday 24 August. Many thanks to all our guests whose company we’ve enjoyed since 
restarting in February and thanks to all cooks and helpers who have made re-opening 
possible. Wishing everyone a restful and healthy summer. 
 

FOOTSTEPS no meetings in August, we will meet again on Sunday 3 September.  
 

FOR CATHOLICS IN HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE the Anscombe Bioethics Centre is an 
organisation which does research on behalf of our Bishops and education for the Catholic 
community on moral matters in medicine. They have a new website which has resources 
which will benefit parishioners who are doctors, nurses, or others who work or study in 
fields related to health and social care.: www.bioethics.org.uk 
 

ST BERNADETTE RELIC TOUR 01 SEPTEMBER - 01 NOVEMBER 2022 
The apparitions seen by St Bernadette in Lourdes took place over five months, and over the 
course of time, an intimate relationship of trust, obedience, and love developed between 
Our Lady and Bernadette. In September and October this year, the relics of St Bernadette 
will journey on pilgrimage from Lourdes to England, Scotland, and Wales for the very first 
time. This very special once in a lifetime event will provide an opportunity for people of all 
ages and backgrounds to experience the special gifts and charisms of Lourdes in a church or 
cathedral near to home. The visit will provide people across our community of faith with a 
valuable opportunity for prayer and healing. We strongly encourage to visit: 
stbernadette.org.uk/the-tour/ 
Details of the itinerary  
Venue: Saint Anne’s Cathedral / Leeds Cathedral 
Address: Great George St, Leeds LS2 8BE 
Arrive: 03/10/2022 at 6:30pm 
Depart: 04/10/2022 at 5:00pm  
Some words from Cardinal Vincent: "The pilgrimage of St Bernadette's relics offers us a 
welcome opportunity to bear active witness to our Faith, joining with one another across 
our many communities to encounter God's love and find spiritual, emotional, and 
psychological healing and renewal."  
 

NEWS FROM THE ORCHARD It looks as if this might be the Year of the Apple!  All four trees 
have a sizeable crop at present.  The two plum trees are growing well, although they have 
few plums.  Last week I gathered a modest but promising crop of blackcurrants which is 
now in our freezer awaiting instructions from the luncheon club cooks.  A request to 
gardeners who use the wheelbarrow: please leave it outside, and not in the lock-up as the 

http://www.bioethics.org.uk/


 

 

door is too heavy for many of us to open. Anyone who would like to be involved in helping 
to maintain the orchard contact Peggy Thomas on 01422 646 744.   
 

UNIVERSE CATHOLIC WEEKLY is thrilled to announce a new online newspaper with the full 
support of His Eminence Cardinal Vincent Nichols. Order your Digital 4 weeks FREE trial 
supply by calling Michelle on 0743 661 7650  
 

FLOWER ROTA  31 July Gerry Smith, 7 August Veronica Gregory,    
14 August Liz Bavidge, 21 August Nick Burchnall, 28 August Barbara Bottomley.    
 

HALIFAX FOOD BANK is still providing food to 200 people each week, please help if you can. 
 

DEPUTY DIRECTOR FOR EDUCATION VACANCY Fulltime, Permanent, Salary £55k - £70k 
dependent upon skills, experience and expertise. Start: January 2023 or earlier if possible. 
For an informal and totally confidential discussion about the role before making an 
application, please contact the Director of Education, Mr Kieron Flood on 07860773400 or 
Canon Tim Swinglehurst on 01132618040. Recruitment packs including application forms 
are available by emailing evangelisation.admin@dioceseofleeds.org.uk. Closing Date: 12pm 
Monday 19 September 2022. Interviews: Tuesday 27 September 2022. Further information 
attached. 
 

FATHER JOHN We are organising a memorial stone to be sited at the front of the church 
alongside Fr Peter and Nigel, this may take some time. Also, Sean has sourced a gingko 
peace tree that has seeded from one in Hiroshima, a student in Norwich has done a lovely 
film, which is really worth watching. It shows what plans they have with planting the trees.  
The link https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DH47LwySX0Q 
 

TUESDAY PRAYER ZOOM ROTA if you would like to lead a session, please email 
jeanmarsh48@btinternet.com  
Aug. 2       Summer Break / Sept 6   Anne and Mike Plunkett 
Oct. 4       Patricia and Paul Newman / Nov. 1    Jean and David Marsh 
Dec. 5       Nick Burchnall  
2023 
Jan. 3       Maureen and Frank Flynn / Feb. 7 John and Cathy Duffy 
Please swap with someone else if you find you are unavailable on the date suggested. 
 

CATHOLIC CARE VACANCIES Vacancies across the Diocese, Family Support Worker – 
Bradford; Deputy Manager – Children and Young Peoples Services – Leeds; Senior Support 
Workers in adult care - Brighouse, Dewsbury , Skipton, Bingley; For an Application form or 
more information visit www.catholic-care.org.uk or call 0113 388 5400. 
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PARISH GIVING  
If you wish to set up a standing order account details: 
Good Shepherd Mytholmroyd  
Sort Code  40-27-15 
Account No. 21023209                                                    
Thank you for your continued support it is very much appreciated.  
 

 


